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Contractor
Address
City, State Zip
LETTER OF INTENT TO FORFEIT – SECOND NOTICE

Compliance:	    	
Landowner: 
Expiration Date: 

Dear Contractor:

The Department of Lands did not receive a reply to the letter concerning the management of fire hazards on the above Certificate of Compliance-Fire Hazard Management Agreement Number.  This letter is to inform you of alternatives available now that you have accepted the liability of fire suppression costs.

At this time, you are liable for an amount up to $250,000 for any fire starting on, or passing through, the area described on the agreement.  As the previous letter stated, any bond has now been forfeited and is no longer available.  Your options are as follows:

1. You can complete the required slash disposal work and request an inspection from this office and receive a Certificate of Clearance, which will release you of the liability;

2. You can pay an additional fee and have the State assume the liability for fire suppression; or,

3. You can continue to assume the liability of the parcel for the next five (5) years.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact this office.

Sincerely,
Fire Warden Signature
Fire Warden Name
Resource Supervisor/Fire Warden

